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Your local charity supporting blind & partially sighted people   

 New AT Suite & Resource Centre - Now Open 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our new Sight and Hearing Resource Centre and Assistive 
Technology Suite was formally opened on 1st December 2016.  
 
 

Please visit to discover what technology/products are available to 
make life easier for those with sight/hearing impairments. 
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 Sight and Hearing  
Resource Centre 

 

Our bright, newly refurbished 
Sight and Hearing Resource 
Centre is well worth a visit for 
anyone with a sight or hearing 
impairment. Staff can offer 
demonstrations of  all types of 
equipment designed to help  
retain  independence or make 
everyday living easier. 
 

In the Sight Room, talking 
clocks and watches are 
particularly popular, together 
with talking kitchen equipment 
like scales, tin lids, microwaves 
and measuring jugs. Liquid 
level indicators to assist in 
making hot drinks safely are 
also recommended.  
 

Other helpful, practical talking 
products include calculators, 
colour detectors, spirit levels  
and tape measures.  
 

Talking penfriends can help 
visually impaired people to 
record and store messages. 
 

We also have large button, 
easy to use remote controls for 
TV’s and DVD’s. 
 

We can demonstrate a range 
of handheld portable electronic 
magnifiers, desktop readers 
and large screen magnifiers, 
plus large print keyboards. 
 

We also have a selection of 
eye shields in different colours 
to suit different eye conditions. 
 

Lighting is very important for 
those with sight loss and we 
can show you a small range of 
lamps. 
 

For leisure activities, there are 
large print games such as 
Scrabble and playing cards. 
(Braille versions also available) 
Large print stationary in stock 
includes address books, 
telephone books, calendars, 
diaries, crossword books and  
Sudoku books.  
 

We also provide information 
about different eye conditions 
and services like talking books 
and audio libraries.    
 

In our Hearing Room we have 
a range of telephones that 
amplify sound for you to try 
out.  Some of these have big 
buttons for those with dual 
sensory loss. We can also 
demonstrate TV amplifying 
products.  
 

After testing out equipment, 
staff can help to order anything 
that you may find suitable.   
 
The Resource Centre is open  
10am-1pm, Monday-Friday. 
We look forward to welcoming 
you very soon. 
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Assistive Technology 

Join the technological age - 
don’t get left behind!  With our 
brand new AT suite now open 
and new volunteers trained, a 
new 6 week course began on 
17th January. 
 
Further courses are planned 
throughout the year, when 
users can learn how to operate 
tablets, computers or mobile 
phones, through one to one 
tuition. 
 
We offer teaching to suit each 
individual student.  This may 
range from simply learning 
how to switch the computer on 
and off to more complex 
issues. Learning is at each 
user’s own pace. 
 
 

For more information, contact 
Yvonne on 01722 345440 

 

New course dates will be 
added regularly so don’t 
miss out - phone and book 
your place today! 

 
 

To use the AT Suite at other 
times,  phone:  01202 546644 

 
 

If you know anyone who would 
like to volunteer to help with 
tuition, please give them our 
contact details. 

 
 

Balls Eye Club 

 
 
 
 
 
 

We invite you to join our new 
Balls Eye Club. This is a great 
way for you to support us 
whilst having a bit of a flutter! 
 
For a cost of £2 per month,
(£24 per year) you will have 
the opportunity of winning a 
1st, 2nd or 3rd place CASH 
prize each month. (The size of 
prize will depend on the 
number of entrants.) 
 
Each entrant is allocated a 
number, which they retain for 
the year. During the members’ 
activity on the final Thursday of 
each month, 3 of the allocated 
numbers will be drawn and 
payment sent to the winners 
by Bank Transfer.   
 
Don’t miss out on this new 
fundraising opportunity. Please 
call us today to collect your 
membership form, club rules 
and standing order mandate.   
 

The Bournemouth Blind 
Society Balls Eye Club 
commences Saturday  
1st April.   

 
 

24 
37 

93 
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Cards Club  Archery   

Following extremely close 
matches between members 
and a staff/volunteers team in 
December, the staff team 
managed to retain the annual 
Cards Tournament Cup.   
 

Our members meet each 
Wednesday afternoon to play 
competitive games of Whist 
and Cribbage, with lots of chat 
and good humour!  
 
We would really like to expand 
the group so if you want to 
come along and join us, we 
would love to meet you!  We 
play with large print and Braille 
cards, with volunteers on hand 
to offer support, tuition and 
serve the refreshments.   

Hard of Hearing Club 

Our Hard of Hearing Club will 
meet on Wednesdays 
8th February and 8th 
March (10.30-12.00)  
 
You can make friends  
with others with a similar 
impairment, have a chat over 
a cuppa and visit our Hearing 
Resource Centre. Everyone 
welcome.   

Tuesday Drop in Café 

Our Tuesday café serves 
cooked breakfasts from 10.30-
12.30. We offer Roast lunches 
on the last Tuesday of each 
month.  
ALL visually impaired people 
are very welcome to attend - 
this is an ideal way to meet 
new friends and chat about 
similar experiences in a fun, 
friendly environment.  

The indoor Archery season 
continues in The Rooper Hall 
on Tuesday evenings (6-8pm). 
 

Please call the office on 01202 
546644 if you would 
like to join the group, 
who receive expert 
tuition from Sagittarii  
Archery Club instructors.   
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toners.   
If you, any of your 
family or business 
contacts can save  
cartridges for us, we would be 
grateful.   
Please bring them to the  
collection box in Reception. 
This is an easy way for you to 
help us raise funds and protect 
the environment at the same 
time. 

 

 

We were delighted to receive  
£500 of vouchers from Office 
Friendly after administrator 
Caroline won a Word Search  
distributed by local stationary 
suppliers, The Roman Group.  
Caroline (left in photo above)
said, ‘I was absolutely thrilled 
to win the competition, I am 
sure the  vouchers will be 
extremely useful to our 
Society.’  
 
We thank The Roman Group 
for donating various gifts to us 
throughout the year to use as 
Raffle prizes at fundraising 
and entertainment events. 
 
Lorraine of The Roman Group 
(right in photo above) also 
kindly negotiated several 
substantial discounts when we 
purchased furniture for the 
new Resource Centre and 
Assistive Technology Suite. 
 
The Roman Group continue to 
donate funds to us from 
recycled ink cartridges and 

The Roman Group 

The Society was delighted to 
be involved in  J.P. Morgan's 
“Code for Good” event at the 
end of last year, along with 
other charities, the RNLI and 
Save the Children Fund. 
   
This event challenged teams 
of students, who were given a 
brief and then 24 hours to write 
the computer coding to 
produce a workable solution.  
 
Our project aimed to provide 
technological solutions for 
people with sight loss to find 
their way around unfamiliar, 
large buildings. 
         
Caroline from Bournemouth 
Blind Society, Geoff from 
Action for Blind People and our 
member Beth all helped out at 
the event and were delighted 
that ‘our’ project came 2

nd
 by 

just 1 point.  

J.P. Morgan 
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We thank everyone for their 
continued generosity raising 
and donating funds. Recent 
donations include: 
 

Philip collected a £700 cheque 
from the Independent Order of 
Foresters (Pinewood Shore) in 
December towards our new 
Assistive Technology Suite. 

The Xmas Raffle raised £820 - 
thank you to everyone who 
bought tickets.  
 

We were awarded £2,000 from 
the Sidney Wood Foundation. 
 

£1,050 was raised at the 
November Quiz Night. We 
remind you that our next Quiz 
in on Saturday 4th March. 
Please book your team in. 
 

The Christmas Concert by the 
Wessex Chorus raised £464.  
 

£559 was received from the  
Smarties Savings tubes in 
2016. 

£300 was granted from the 
Galaxy Hot Chocolate Fund. 
 

£192 was collected at Tesco, 
Castle Lane in December.  
This bucket collection was 
organised by Wessex Chorus 
who entertained shoppers with 
festive music.  
 

£89 was raised from the Guess 
the Sweets challenge.   
 

£76 was received from 
Tapper’s Funeral Directors. 
 

Philip collected a £100 cheque 
from the Yorkshire Building 
Society’s Heather Nichols.  

We have also received a 
number of generous donations 
from our members. 
 
As an independent charity, we 
rely on  donations to continue 
providing our vital services to 
local blind and partially sighted 
people.  
 
Thank you everyone for your 
continued support.  

Fundraising Thanks 
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Activities Bookings 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Easter Raffle 

Coming up in February/March 
2017: 
 

Thursday 2nd February -  
Quiz 

Thursday 9th February - 
Talk: ‘An Actor’s Life’  by 
Brian Watkins 

Monday 20th February -  
Musical Memories 
Thursday 2nd March - The 
Evergreen Songshiners 
Thursday 23rd March - 
Caledonians Show 
Thursday 30th March - Talk: 
‘50 Years with The Yetties’ by  
Bonny Sartin 
 

Please remember to book 
early for popular activities as 
transport places may be 
limited.  Please check on the 
Activities Calendar enclosed 
with this newsletter so that you 
don’t miss out on your 
favourites! 

 

In the Community 

Philip is giving a talk at 
Christchurch Angels on 3rd 
February and to the Forget Me 
Not group in Westbourne on 
11th February. 
 

Geraldine attended a Coffee 
Morning at Stevenson Lodge 
on 17th January and will be at 
The Chines on 2nd February. 
 

We are excited to be working 
with Moordown St John’s CE 
Primary School, raising 
awareness of sight loss.   
This will commence with a 
presentation to the whole 
school at an assembly on 6th 
February and continue with 
practical sessions for each 
year group through the week.  
 
This will lead to an ongoing 
working relationship with our 
local school and pupils will join 
members for future activities. 
 
Chief Exec Philip explains, 
‘Working with the school will 
help children learn what it’s like 
to be visually impaired and 
how to respectfully help people 
with sight loss. If you know any 
other groups who would like 
similar presentations, please  
telephone  or e-mail me.’ 
 
philip.tarrant@bournemouth
blindsociety.uk 

Coming Soon … our 
annual  Easter Raffle. 
 
Tickets are just £1 
each and you can be 
in with the chance of 
winning a Giant Egg, 
a cuddly  Easter Chick 
or other Easter treats - please 
support us generously! 
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Bournemouth Blind Society  

 

 

5 Victoria Park Road  
  Bournemouth BH9 2RB  

 

Tel 01202 546644  
 

Supporting blind and partially sighted people to remain  
independent and part of  the community  

      www.bournemouthblindsociety.uk     

Company No:  5792657                                   Charity No:  1114570                                                    

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Saturday 11th February 2017  -  7.30pm 
The Rooper Hall, 5 Victoria Park Road,  

Bournemouth BH9 2RB 
 

Tickets:  £10 (includes Supper)  Cash Bar & Raffle 
Call 01202 546644 to purchase tickets in advance 

‘A Song for You’ 


